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All legal practitioners are to take note that the investigations carried out by the

Legal Practitioners Unit are confidential in nature.

The confidentiality between the complainant, Chief Registrar and the Legai

Practitioners Unit shall be maintained and respecied at all times.

Practitioners are to take note that the confidential information received in the
course of investigations of practitioners and law firms will not be"que available
to any person before or after investigations nor when disciplinary proceedings
are on foot. During prosecutions, the disclosures served will be the only
information made available and practitioners and other parties will not be
permitted fo inspect or access other correspondence which does not form part
of disclosures. Such disclosure would be in breach of conﬁdenﬂcility entrusted by

the complainants in the Legal Practitioners Unit.

This procedure shall be maintained in order to protect the relationship of

confidentiality between the complainanis and the Legal Practitioners Unit.
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